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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS TO DISCUSS  

INDIAN WELLS VALLEY GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY PLAN 
 

The Inyo County Board of Supervisors is scheduled to discuss the Indian Wells Valley Groundwater Authority 

(IWVGA) draft Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP) at its regular meeting Tuesday, January 14. 

Specifically, the Board will receive a presentation by staff and an update from Supervisor Kingsley, Inyo 

County’s representative on the IWVGA.  The GSP is scheduled for consideration by the IWVGA on Thursday, 

January 16, 2020. One of the components of the GSP is inclusion of a project seeking to import water into the 

Indian Wells Valley Groundwater Basin via the Los Angeles Aqueduct. 

 

Inyo County is one of five members of the IWVGA, which also includes Kern and San Bernardino counties, 

the City of Ridgecrest, and the Indian Wells Valley Water District. The joint powers authority was created for 

the purpose of implementing the Sustainable Groundwater Management Act (SGMA) within the Indian Wells 

Valley Groundwater Basin, which the state determined is in “critical overdraft” due to decades of over-

pumping. SGMA is requiring development of a GSP as part of the mandate to halt the overdraft and bring the 

Indian Wells Valley Groundwater Basin into balanced levels of pumping and recharge by 2040. The GSP is 

due this month. 

 

“Although Inyo County’s constituency is a relatively small portion of the groundwater users in that basin (i.e., 

Pearsonville), Inyo County has outsized concerns regarding the future of the basin’s water use due to the 

intention of our fellow JPA members to import water into the basin via the LADWP Aqueduct,” said Assistant 

County Counsel John-Carl Vallejo, who serves as Inyo County’s alternate on the IWVGA board.  

 

The Inyo County Board of Supervisors hear the update Tuesday shortly after reconvening from closed session 

at 10 a.m.  

 

The meeting will be held in the Board of Supervisors Chambers, County Administrative Center, 224 N. 

Edwards St., Independence. 
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